
Spring has sprung! 
 

Don’t wait.  Now’s the time to start preparing your Group’s auction 

basket for the upcoming Al-Anon Convention in July! 
 

Spring is a great time to begin collecting items and/or cash donations for your 

basket.  Our winter visitors will be heading out of the Valley before we know it 

and their contributions (time, money, ideas) are much appreciated. 
 

This year’s theme is COURAGE TO CHANGE. Consider adding a Courage to Change  

coffee mug (or two) to your basket.  The mugs will also be available at  

Delegate’s Day on June 1st.  If you’d like to support our 2019 fundraiser, please let  

your DR or GR know and he/she can pick up some mugs that day. 
 

Why should my group donate a basket? 

Fundraiser gift baskets are the home 

groups’ way of expressing gratitude for the 

AFG Program and the message carried by 

the Convention Volunteers. All funds raised 

go to help the convention pay expenses for 

the weekend event. Show us your love! 
 

Please refrain from enclosing items that  

endorse outside entities such as gift certificates or gift cards to specific shops, services or 

restaurants. Tradition Six reminds us Our Family Groups ought never endorse, finance or 

lend our name to any outside enterprise, lest problems of money, property and prestige  

divert us from our primary spiritual aim. 
 

If you haven’t registered for the Convention, July 19-21, please do so soon,  

as rooms are filling up quickly.  You can do so online at: 

azal-anonconvention.org 

 

azal-anonconvention.org

